Felicia Biake
%

From: Cilr Sarah Barber

Sent: 28 January 2020 17:14

Te: Martyn Fulcher

Subject: local plan consulation

Dear Martyn,

Sally Wainman, | Ihas contacted me directly to raise her concems about the change to the local plan in

Ravenswood off Alnesbourne Crescent. Saily is concemed that the new residents will but pressure on the resources
off the focal GP surgery.

Kind regards, Sarah

Clir Sarah Barber

IBC Clir for Priory Heath ward
Portfollo holder for the Town Centre
07817286957



